
From: Matt Long <mlong@southcarolinaradionetwork.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/19/2015 2:59:06 PM
Subject: Uber bill

Hey Chaney,

Just a quick question. I'm sure a lot is going on for you today.

Does the governor plan to sign the Uber bill (H.3525) when it reaches her desk? I assume you saw that It was 
enrolled for ratification yesterday.

Thanks!

Matt Long
South Carolina Radio Network
(803) 790-4300
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